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The 2nd Transnational Project Meeting was held in Barreiro between 19th and 21st of July with the purpose of
management and administration and do a checkpoint of the project Erasmus+, "Educational Robotic and Programming
and Learning Scenarios" involving partner schools and other consortium institutions, Portuguese, Turkish, Polish, face-to-
face and Italy online.

On the first day of the meeting, we were present at the PAPTICE contest that took place in the city of Pombal. In addition
to the works presented and their exhibition, it was possible to dialogue with the students and teachers of the various
schools present, in relation to, their submitted projects.

We were also, able to see the city in its tourist points of interest and get to know a little of the its past through a guided
tour, prepared by the students of Pombal.

On the 20th, the day of work took place at the ANPRI headquarters in which the situation in relation to those that still
needed to be completed and concluded, namely the contents of the course.

The participants were during the 20th and 21st July to complete resources, activities, guides that needed to be completed.

Still on the 21th, during the afternoon, the status report was made, the quality of the work was verified, and dates were
established to fuffill the following tasks.

According with this, the course should be completed in the next few weeks, with versions first in English and a version
translated into the different languages of the partner countries.

In September, at the beginning of school year, its disclosure and availability of registration of teachers to attend the course
and respective calendar. In October, the course should start in all countries.

Based on this training, the participating teachers should be able to search for and identify best practices and should be
asked for suggestions on best practices in relation to each module, addressed in the perspective of its use with students.

Until the beginning of September, and as the contents in English become known, they will be placed on a platform that will
be disclosed to all and shared for the placement of content, of the course first in English and then in the different languages
of the partnership.

The new dates have been agreed, so the 3rd TPM should be the responsibility of "Agrupamento de Escolas Augusto
Cabrita" and will also, take place in Barreiro, between 10th and 12th January 2023.

The final conference under the responsibility of ANPRI will take place between the 2nd and 4th of May 2023, also in
Barreiro.



